PROPOSED RECLASSIFICATION
OF PART OF
HUIA GILPIN RESERVE

The Christchurch City Council gives public notice that pursuant
to Section 24 (2) of the Reserves Act 1977 it proposes to
reclassify part of the Huia Gilpin Recreation Reserve described
in the Schedule below as “Local Purpose (Public Utility)
Reserve”. This will enable the building of a new water
reservoir upon the reserve for the purpose of servicing the
expanding Broadoaks subdivision and other sections being
developed on the higher slopes of Huntsbury Hill.
The proposed reservoir site is situated at 221 Huntsbury
Avenue.

Any person or organisation wishing to object or make a
submission with respect to the proposed reclassification of
part of the Huia Gilpin Reserve should do so in writing to
the undersigned not later than 4pm on Friday 25 May 2001.

Schedule
Canterbury Land District
Christchurch City
Part Lot 22, DP 28817; shown as Section 1
on Fox & Associates Ltd Classification Plan reference
1058F/R. Area 732 square metres approximately.

For further particulars please contact either John Allen (phone
371-1699), Parks and Waterways, second floor Civic Offices,
163 Tuam Street, Christchurch or Bill Hughes (phone 371-
1582), Property Unit, fourth floor, Civic Offices.



